
Secretary

THE PSA IS
 LOOKING 

FOR A
 NEW TEAM

PSA is recruiting!

Treasurer

Who are we?
Our goal is to help with fundraising to
improve the learning environment at
Hursthead Infant School, through fun
activities and events. 

The 

Available Roles

● Organises meetings and sets the agenda
● Steers the committee and delegates tasks
to committee members
● Liaises with school
● Trustee of the Charity & designated
signatory on the bank account

The ChiefChair
● Arranges floats for events
● Ensures money is kept safe before and
during events
● Reports on finances at meetings and
at the AGM
● Trustee of the Charity & designated
signatory on the bank account

The Banker

● Takes minutes at meetings,
recording the key points,
records the decisions made and
relevant action points
● Assists the Chair and
Treasurer as necessary

The Scribe

To spread the responsibility and lessen the workload, it is possible to choose to
share any of the roles and/or there can be a Vice-Chair to work closely with the

Chair
If you think you could help support the PSA please email the PSA, chat to

your class rep or a member of the current committee.
Email: hurstheadinfantpsa@gmail.com

HELP KEEP THE PSA RUNNING SO FUTURE PUPILS CAN BENEFIT TOO!

Why is the PSA important?
To make our school a better place for our children
and to give our children better resources. The
government only allocates a certain amount of
funding to the school so the PSA steps in to help
with extra funding to provide exciting and engaging
learning opportunities.
Most importantly organising social events for
families and children (discos, Fairs, Bingo, Tuck
shop)



PSA
Support the School 

The PSA is vital to the success of
the school. Funds raised enrich your

childs learning and make every
students experience better. 

Make new friendships 
Meet and chat to a wider circle of families

from different classes and year groups. Get
to know other parents and bond over

exciting events, socials and get-togethers. 

Be better connected 
Create closer links with the school
head, teachers and staff. If your

new to Hursthead Infant School the
PSA is an excellent way to find out
how things work and become part of

the community. 

Change school for the better
Have your say on important decisions.

Work with the school and other
parents to see where improvements
can be made, and implement them.

Directly influence the experience of
your child and many others.

Totally flexible 
Anyone can get involved. Its less
commitment than you think, and
you dont always have to attend
meetings. Any amount of time is
truly valuable and appreciated. 

Create lasting memories 
Our children are only at school a few

years but they will remember the
difference we make for a lifetime. They
will cherish the activities and games we
fund, learn using resources we buy and

remember the events we hold.

REASONS TO JOIN THE 

Where does the money go?
We raised How was it spent?
Tuck Shop £1204
Discos £793.60
May Fair £2573.50
Christmas Fair £3177.50
Raffles £2065
In total we raised £ 12,863.56  
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Its fun and something to be
proud of!

Be part of the team which
organises the best events and
get-togethers. De-brief over a

glass of wine (or two!)

a snap shot... 
below is a few of the trips and experiences the PSA funds. 

T Rex Visit
Climbing Wall
Birds of prey visit
Avro museum trip
Reddish vale trip

French and ukulele
lessons 
Staircase House trip
improvements to the
school forest school
area


